
 

 

 
 

22500 Salamo Road 
West Linn, Oregon 97068 

http://westlinnoregon.gov 
 

TRANSPORTATION  
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING  

SUMMARY NOTES 
Wednesday, December 14, 2022 

6:00 pm – West Linn City Hall – HYBRID 
 

Providing advice regarding: TSP, CIP transportation projects, TDM improvements, general transportation 
issues, and encouraging alternative transportation systems along with other duties as assigned by Council. 

 
 

Members Present: Greg DiLoreto, Rich Faith, Melissa Jones, Kim Bria, Kevin Bonnington, 
Evan Garich, Karl Turner 
Members Absent:  
Staff Present: Justin Loveland – Engineering  
Public Present: Scott Mackenzie 
 

1. Call to Order and Introductions 
Called to order by Greg. 
 
2.  Review and approval of October 2022 Summary Notes 
 With the correction of 2 misspelled words, Motion to approve by Kim Bria, seconded 
by Rich Faith.  Approved 
 
3.  Public Comments 
None. 
 
4.   Business:  
 a) Annual TAB Council Report 

       Greg drafted the annual TAB report to be reviewed and revised by the Board.  Rich would like 
the joint meeting with City Council added as an accomplishment.   Rich would also like to add a 
challenge of achieving the Pavement management rating goal.  In addition, Rich would like 
rewording in another areas.  Kim and Melissa would like more direct wording asking City 
County to come to a resolution on the TAB suggestions to council.  Greg will provide staff with a 
list of edits. 

 b) Roundabout Policy Discussion 
 Staff brought samples of city policies regarding roundabouts from 3 different city/counties 
to review.  The Board would like staff to take Clackamas County and Bend policies to work up a 
recommendation for the Board to make to staff.  Kittelson will make a presentation to City 
Council in April, and the Board can tie their recommendation regarding the city policy for 



 

 

roundabouts at the same time.  The proposed policy will be on the next agenda for further 
discussion. 
 

 
 

5.  General Capital Project Update 
Staff gave a brief update including a list of streets that will be paved for the 2023 road 
resurfacing program.  Staff has a meeting with the consultant regarding the projects.   
Hwy 43 project from Cedar Oak to Marylhurst: ODOT has almost finished their design, 
and ODOT is moving forward with their right of way acquisition.  And City Council has 
adopted an updated maintenance agreement with ODOT through that section.  The Old 
River connection on Hwy 43 is on hold right now. The Robinwood N/A is considering a 
request to restart the intersection design.  Staff also mentioned the concept drawing for 
Volpp St. is finished and staff is working on the planned community outreach.  The 
Board would like to know when the next TSP updates are scheduled. 
  
 
6.  Board/Discussion/Announcements 
Greg sat in on the public hearing for the I-205 tolling.  Greg said they are listening to 
opinions, but the census is that the polling will proceed.   
 
This is Kim Bria’s last meeting on the Board. 
 
The first meeting of 2023 will be February 22, 2023 
 
 
7.  Adjournment  
Meeting adjourned by Greg. 
 

 
 


